
From: Perez, Joselyn
To: Lee, Amanda; Garciamay, Ruby
Subject: FW: Project PA2018-279
Date: Friday, August 9, 2019 7:47:08 AM

Additional materials received for PA2018-279

Thank you,

-----Original Message-----
From: Shana Conzelman [mailto:sconzelman@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, August 06, 2019 9:25 AM
To: Perez, Joselyn <JPerez@newportbeachca.gov>
Subject: Project PA2018-279

Dear Ms. Perez,

My husband and I would like to go on record in support of the referenced project. 

Thank you in advance for the approval of project PA2018-279 located at 944 Via Lido Nord, Newport Beach, CA
92663.

Respectfully submitted,
Mark and Shana Conzelman
939 Via Lido Soud
Newport Beach, CA 92663        

Sent from my iPhone

Zoning Administrator - August 15, 2019 
Item No. 7a Additional Materials Received 

944 Via Lido Nord House Demolition CDP (PA2018-279)
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